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Upcoming Events
   Parents evening 
   22nd  October     
Nativity – school leavers only
6th December 
Christmas Party – all invited
13th December 
End of term 
15th December
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Dear Families,

We hope that you have had a wonderful Summer Holiday and we would like to welcome you all back to Montessori for the Autumn term. We would also like to offer a warm welcome to our new families
Autumn Term Overview
As well as engaging in our usual activities of Yoga, Nature Walks, Cookery, Music Movement, Circuit training and French we will be developing our personal social and emotional development, helping the children strive for independence whilst brimming with confidence and self-assurance. As Montessori said “The greatest gifts we can give our children are the roots of responsibility and the wings of independence’ As a parent If you would like to share any knowledge you have with the Children we would value your input and welcome you in to circle time to share it with the children – and the teachers! 
All About Me Bags!
We are going to send home a small ‘all about me’ bag for the children to collect some of their favourite things to share with their friends at Montessori. There will be a little list of suggestions which you may like to follow. This activity will provide excellent home to school links, hopefully involving excitement as to what to bring to show us all!! This type of activity will help your child to feel more relaxed and confident about Montessori – whether it is their first time or even if they have been away for the summer. It also helps to provide a great basis for their developing relationships with their peers and teachers as they can share the things that are most important to them and undoubtedly create some great discussions!
Parents Evening – Tuesday 22nd October
We will be having slightly earlier Parents evenings this term and reports to follow at the end of term. 
  At this meeting we can discuss how well your children are settling in or back into Montessori life after the holidays. It is also a great time to raise any concerns or points you would like to discuss.  
Policies, Procedures and new curriculum and assessment policy
Apologies for bombarding you all with emails over the summer, but if you would like to discuss any of the new policies please do not hesitate to pop in or give us a call. 
Sound Box
Each week we have a letter of the week and invite children to bring in something from home that begins with the letter. We share these during circle time – which the children love, we play lots of games, sing songs and introduce activities that relate to the letter. Our first Letter will be Aa on the week of the 2nd September and follows on consecutively. 
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Opening Hours
Monday, Tuesday, Thursday and Friday
9.00am to 3.00pm
Wednesday 
8.00am to 4.00pm
Breakfast Club
Everyday from 8.00am onwards. There is a small charge for this service. Please speak to a teacher to book in.  
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Resource help
As always, we are asking for old newspapers for the art area and any unwanted recycling for junk modelling. We would also be very grateful for old guttering etc. for our outside area.

Christmas Nativity – Friday 6th December 
The Christmas nativity is to take place on Friday 6th December at 10am. If it is your child’s usual day and they are not a school leaver they can still attend as normal. As in previous years, we have chosen only to have school leavers in the nativity as it gives the older children a chance to have a few lines if they wish and because of the lack of space in the back hall. A cast list and song list will be sent out shortly. 

Christmas Party- Friday 13th December 
We would like to invite all children to the Christmas party – even if it is not their usual day! There will be lots of party food and party games including ‘Crazy M’! If your child normally attends on a Friday please arrive and leave as normal, if not please drop off at 10.30  with the party finishing at 1pm. Every year we ask parents to voluntarily contribute a small donation to the party food, your help and support is greatly appreciated. We will be putting up a list closer to the time – please check the notice board.
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[image: ]   Nut Free Setting
Please be aware that we are a nut free setting, we have some children who are very allergic to nuts including cashew , which is often found in pesto. Following Hampshire school guidance we would ask that no nuts or things that contain nuts(such as Nutella, pesto, kinder bueno) be put in lunchboxes. Thank you for your understanding and cooperation 

[image: ]  Contact list
Each year we like to compile a contact list of parents telephone numbers  (which enables parents to contact each other to organize play dates, parties etc) If you do not wish to be included please let us know . If at any time you would like to be removed please let me know and I will omit your number from next terms list. In line with our policies I have to respectfully ask that these numbers be used for the purpose of the above and not shared with a third party, but with that in mind enjoy the playdates!! 

Snack Rota
We have a snack rota in place at Montessori and invite your child to bring in a small amount of fruit/ healthy snack of their choice during their designated week. This gives your child the opportunity to feel they are contributing to their school by bringing in something to share with friends. Please see the information board for your designated week. The rota is voluntary, please do not feel that you must bring in anything.

Montessori News 
We would like to congratulate Miss Katie as she has now finished her Apprenticeship and is now a fully fledged Early Years Practitioner, we are very lucky to have her as a teacher at Montessori.
We would like to welcome Miss Kerstin as she starts her Montessori journey with us! Miss Kerstin is starting her Early Years Apprenticeship and will be at Montessori on Mondays, Tuesdaus and Thursdays 
   If you have any concerns or questions please do not hesitate to pop in at drop off/pick up with          your child’s keyworker or call Miss Danielle/Miss Bev for a chat
Warmest Wishes and we look forward to an exciting Autumn term.
Miss Danielle, Miss Bev, Miss Kerstin, Miss Kay, Miss Jess, 
Miss Becky, Miss Lucinda, Mr Arthur, Miss Katie xx
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2023 – 2024 Term Dates
Autumn Term
Start Date – Monday 4th September 2023
Half Term – Monday 23rd – Friday 27th October 2023
End Date – Friday 15th December 2023

Spring Term
Start Date – Tuesday 2nd January 2024
Half Term – Monday 12th – Friday 16th February 2024
End Date – Thursday 29th March 2024

Summer Term
Start Date – Monday 15th April 2024
Half Term – Monday 27th – Friday 31st May
End Date – Friday 12th July 
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Children are human beings o whom
respect is due, superior to us by
reason of their innocence and of the
‘greater possibilities of their future.
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